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Updated Spectator Guidelines 

The Bellevue CSD has re-evaluated our spectator attendance guidelines 
after hosting two events last week. Our number one priority has been to 
do our best to keep our athletes, as well as all those in attendance safe as 
we continue to navigate through this school year. With that being said, 
the amount of people at our games has raised some concerns in regards 
to the amount of people we have had at the games and the lack of space 
for fans to socially distance. As a result, the district has decided to make 
the following changes to the game attendance policy for games hosted at 
Bellevue Schools.:

Basketball Games  

•  Players/participants will be allowed immediate household members or 
two people, NOT both.

• Players that have siblings on the team will not get two tickets per 
player if their household is attending the game.

• JV spectators that do not have a ticket to the varsity contests will 
need to leave at the conclusion of the JV contest. January 25th is a Girl 
JV/V, in that case JV parents can stay for the varsity game. 

• Players with split families will be allowed to have both parent 
households attend.

• Players that are on both JV and Varsity will not get separate tickets for 
each, but can attend both games.

• Those with a varsity ticket will be allowed to attend both the girls and 
boys varsity games, but will not be allowed to watch the JV games.

• Middle School games will follow the same guidelines. 

Pep Band Members 

• Only parents/household members will be allowed admittance. Tickets 
will indicate that these are for parents and their household only and 
should not be given to others. 

• Parents may stay for the entirety of the contest as long as the band is 
playing. If the band only plays for the girls game and in between 
games, then band parents must leave before the boys game.

Dance Team Members 

• Only parents/household members will be allowed admittance to the 
games. Tickets will indicate that these are for parents and their 
household only and should not be given to others. 

• Parents should only come to the game that their child performs.                                                                     

Wrestling Meets                                                             

• Wrestlers/participants will be allowed immediate household members 
or two people, NOT both. 
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